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We will be performing scheduled maintenance on Papercut (printing.sou.edu) on Thursday
(11/16) morning from 6 am to 6:45 am.

printing.sou.edu will be intermittently down during the maintenance window.

If you are unable to log into printing.sou.edu after the maintenance window please contact
the IT Help Desk at helpdesk@sou.edu or at (541) 552-6900

We greatly appreciate your patience.
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